GREENVIEW VILLAGE BOARD MINUTES
Of March 7th, 2022
	The Greenview Village Board met for a regular scheduled board meeting on Monday March 7th, 2022. President Curry called the meeting to order at 7:00 p.m. and all present participated in the pledge of allegiance. The roll call indicated that Trustees Sarah Heavner, Norman Hofmann, and Patrick Feagans were present. Other village personnel present were John Holt, employee Trey Castles and Village Clerk Monica Brumm. 

	Public Participation: 

No Public Participation

Trey Castles gave the maintenance report for February. A motion was made by Trustee Hofmann and seconded by Trustee Feagans to approve the maintenance report. All present voted aye. Report filed into record.

John Holt gave the police report for February. A motion was made by Trustee Heavner and seconded by Trustee Hofmann to approve the police report. All present voted aye. Report filed into record.

The minutes from the February 21st, 2022, board meeting was reviewed by each board member. A motion made by Trustee Feagans and seconded by Trustee Hofmann to approve the minutes. Minutes approved and filed into record. 

Income/Expense/Bill Report Each board member reviewed the bills. Approval of the income/expense report was roll called, all present in favor voted aye. Filed into record.


Old Business- 
1. Update was given on the well project progress.
2. Update was given by the bridge loan.


New Business- 
1.  President Curry read a resignation from Trustee VanCleve. A motion was made from Trustee Feagans and seconded by Trustee Hofmann to accept the resignation effective as March 3, 2022. All present in favor voted aye. Motion passed.
2. Discussion was had on the Motor Fuel Tax program.
3. A motion was made from Trustee Feagans and seconded by Trustee Heavner to approve payment to Petersburg Plumbing & Excavating out of the Water Fund for the replacement of a fire hydrant that was leaking.


Committee Reports:

Trustee Feagans:  Nothing

Trustee Heavner:  Volunteer Park Committee will be having a Quarter Auction at Tappers 3/12/22 at 5 pm with doors opening at 4:30 pm. Received a donation from the Greenview Food Pantry and they are halfway to the goal to expand the basketball court.

Trustee Hofmann:  Nothing

Trustee Soldwedel:  Absent

Trustee VanCleve:  Absent

Trustee Wellhausen:  Absent

President:  Advised the Village has received four passes to the Heritage Festival at Marbold Farmstead if anyone would like to attend. President Curry then read a letter of resignation from Chief John Holt to be effective as of 4/30/22. A motion was made by Trustee Feagans and seconded by Trustee Heavner to accept the resignation of Chief Holt. All present in favor voted aye. Motion passed.

Meeting adjourned at 8:00 pm.
	
At the conclusion of all business, the announcement of the next meeting was made. The next meeting will be held on Monday March 21st, 2022, at 7:00 pm. 
					
